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Dear Ms. Cole:

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company is a Notice of Intent
to Request Confidential Classification of documents produced in FPL’s response to Staff’s

First Request for Production of Documents Nos. 2 and 5. The confidential documents are
included on a compact disc marked “Confidential,” included with this filing
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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In re: Florida Power & Light Company’s Docket No. 110309-EI
Petition To Determine Need for Modernization

of Port Everglades Plant

Dated: January 6, 2012

FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY’S NOTICE OF INTENT
TO REQUEST CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION OF RESPONSES TO
STAFF’S FIRST REQUEST FOR PRODUCTION OF DOCUMENTS NOS. 2 AND 5

Pursuant to Florida Administrative Code Rule 25-22.006(3)(a), Florida Power & Light
Company (“FPL”) files this Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification (“Notice™).
This Notice relates to documents produced in FPL’s response to Staff’s First Request for
Production of Documents Nos. 2 and 5. FPL is required by contract to treat certain information
contained in the aforementioned documents as confidential. This information has been treated
by FPL as confidential and has not been publicly disclosed. FPL, pursuant to Rule 25-

22.006(3)(d) and (e), requests confidential handling of these materials.
Respectfully submitted this 6th day of January, 2012.

John T. Butler

Will P. Cox

Maria J. Moncada

Attorneys for Florida Power & Light Company
700 Universe Boulevard

Juno Beach, Florida 33408-0420
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE
DOCKET NO. 110309-EI

1 HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing Notice of Intent To
Request Confidential Classification of Response to Staff’s First Request for Production of
Documents Nos. 2 and 5 was served via hand delivery this 6th day of January, 2012 to the
following:

Charles W. Murphy, Esq.

Office of the General Counsel
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
cmurphy@psc.state.fl.us
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Mari J. Moncada
Florida Bar No. 0773301




